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On January 23rd, President Toomas Hendrik Ilves will make a working visit to Poland, where he
will meet with the Polish President Lech Kaczyński and participate in a Polish-Estonian
business seminar.

      

On Friday, January 23rd, President Ilves will meet with the Polish President in Warsaw and give
a press conference.

  

On January 24th, the President of the Republic will open a Polish-Estonian business seminar in
Warsaw.

  

President Ilves will return to Estonia on January 25th.
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